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20/07/2021  09:33:292021/2954/P OBJ Christine Gray I strongly oppose this proposal. The building will be far too tall for the area. It will also interfere with natural 

light in the area around it. There is no need for more offices in this area. We need affordable housing and this 

proposal does not provide adequately for affordable housing. The proposal does not provide enough open 

space for the workers.
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